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Changed traffic conditions on the 
Princes Highway 

Nowra Bridge project 
October 2023 

 

 
Transport for NSW acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the lands on which we work and 
pays respect to Elders past and present. 

Due to recent wet weather and 
associated scheduling impacts, work 
to place the final layer of road 
pavement has been delayed. 

When and where we’ll be working 
This work has been rescheduled and will take 
place at night between 7pm and 6am, from 
Monday 9 October to Wednesday 18 October 
2023, weather permitting. 

Work will be carried out on the Princes Highway 
between Mattes Way and Moss Street, and on 
sections of Bolong, Illaroo and Bridge roads. 

What will this mean for you? 
For the safety of workers and road users there 
will be single lane closures, stop/slow traffic 
conditions, and a reduced speed of 40 km/h 
during night work. 
Road users are advised to drive to the conditions 
and follow the directions of signs and traffic 
control.  
While we aim to minimise our impacts, nearby 
residents may experience some additional noise 
from vehicles and machinery. 

Local road closures during night work 
During some of this work, temporary closures of 
local roads will be required. Electronic signs will 
be in place to advise motorists of these detours in 
advance. Resident and business access will be 
maintained at all times. 

Monday 9 October 
Bolong Road will be closed between the Princes 
Highway and Beinda Street. Light vehicles detour 
via Beinda Street. Heavy vehicles detour via 
Railway Street, then Cambewarra Road and 
Meroo Road.   
Wednesday 11 October 
Heavy vehicles will be restricted from using 
Bridge Road between the Princes Highway and 
Hyam Street. Detour via the Princes Highway, and 
North and Moss streets.   
Thursday 12 and Sunday 15 October 
Bridge Road will be closed between Princes 
Highway and Hyam Street for two nights. Detour 
via the Princes Highway, and North and Moss 
streets.  
Monday 16 to Wednesday 18 October 
Pleasant Way will be closed for three nights. 
Detour via Shearwater Way.  

Contact us 
If you have any questions, feedback or would like 
more information please contact our project 
team:  
• 1800 331 713 
• nowrabridgeproject@fultonhogan.com.au 
• nswroads.work/nowrabridge 

• PO Box 477 Wollongong NSW 2500 


